
 Garden Avenue Public School 
225 Garden Avenue             Tel: (416) 393-9165 

Toronto, Ontario            Fax: (416) 393-9173 

M6R 1H9 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Good news!!!  We are getting a new gym floor.  Work on the new floor will begin on 

Tuesday September 22, 2015.  That means the gym will be off limits until the floor is 

completed which we have been told should be approximately a week.    In order to 

accommodate this construction we will have to change our lunchroom routine.   We are 

hoping that this beautiful fall weather will continue and we will be able to have picnic 

lunches outside.  Please continue to send a litter less lunch and remember we are 

practicing the Boomerang Program in order to: Allow parents to see what their children have 

eaten, what goes back home and reduce the garbage burden at the school.  Thank you for your co-

operation in this matter and if you have any questions come ask in the office. 

 

Alana Hardy 

Principal Garden Avenue Public School 

 

 


